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Present: Ken Edgar, Chairman; Jane Connolly, Vice Chairwoman; Sally Korsh, Harry Falber, Britta 

Lerner, Richard Wolf 

 

Also Present: Tracy Kulikowski, Land Use Director; members of the public 

 

Digitally Recorded [held virtually due to the COVID-19 State of Emergency] 

 

The members recognized the accomplishments and work of Donald Saltzman who resigned from the 

Planning & Zoning Commission on June 8, 2021. 

 

7:15 p.m. Chairman Edgar called the meeting to order. 

 

REVIEW AND DISCUSS DRAFT OF AFFORDABLE HOUSING PLAN 
 

Mike Zuba of SLR Corporation came before the Commission to discuss the draft Affordable Housing 

Plan. The members provided comments and a discussion ensued. The members agreed that SLR will 

incorporate the changes discussed by the Commission into a redraft of the Plan, with the intent that the 

Commission will approve the Plan at its July regular meeting.  

 

Sally Korsh made a motion that the Commission adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Vice Chairwoman 

Connolly. All in favor, the motion carried (6-0).  

 

8:01 p.m.  Meeting adjourned 

 

Submitted by: AnnMarie Fontana, Assistant 


